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Friday 22nd May 2020 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Thank you to all those who completed our parent survey. Numerous responses indicated that seeing 
our COVID-19 Risk Assessment would be reassuring. In the coming weeks, prior to any re-opening 
our very latest Risk Assessment will be made available to view on our website.  
 
The Risk Assessment attached to this message is for Phase 1 and 2 re-opening (Years 2-6). The 
attached Risk Assessment was submitted yesterday to MOD Schools for union scrutiny and further 
recommendations. Once we have received feedback, recommendations will be considered and 
appropriate action taken prior to any re-opening. Any requirement to action a significant change will 
be shared with you.   
 
An additional Risk Assessment for Nursery, EYFS and Year 1 will be produced and released to parents 
prior to any planned re-opening. Both UK and German guidance for this age group is due to be 
released today. I will be considering this guidance after half-term with Miss Blair and our Nursery and 
Early Years teams. Any plans to rota face-to-face learning will be communicated to you.  
 
As an on-going process, all of our Risk Assessments for COVID-19 will be updated weekly to reflect 
the latest guidance. 
 
On the school website there is now a ‘re-opening procedures’ webpage which includes the latest 
documents and 360° photographs of the classrooms and areas involved with Phase 1 re-opening 
plans.  
https://www.attenborough.school/about-us/re-opening-procedures/ 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the attached Risk Assessment for Year groups 2-6, please 
email these to Mr McCarthy on Attenborough.dht1@modschools.org and we will get back to you.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely half-term and please do continue to stay safe and well.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

  
 

 
Mr Andrew Chapman  
Headteacher  
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